
 
 
April 2, 2020 
 
Dear FAS Parents and Students, 
 
I hope this letter finds you safe and well.   
 
These challenging and unsettling days in our community and world have affected every person 
and every aspect of life, including the Fine Arts School. With the extended closure of schools 
and social distancing measures, it has become imperative that we cancel all Fine Arts School 
piano lessons and art classes for the remainder of the Spring semester.   
 
Additionally, there will be no recital or art show.  
 
You will be receiving a letter via email from your student’s teacher outlining the options for you 
at this point, i.e. credit, refund, etc.  Once you have reviewed the letter please let your teacher 
know which option you choose as soon as possible. 
  
Thank you for your understanding.  Feel free to contact me with any questions you might have.   
May hope and faith give you strength during this time, and may music, art and family time bring 
you an extra measure of joy and comfort. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Kathy Schorr 
Director 
432.230.2042 


